
 

 

 

 

 

 
       August 1, 2022 
 

Dear Member and Family: 

The Trustees of the Cambridge Public Employees Dental and Vision Fund are pleased to announce 
improvements to your vision plan! 
 

When Are You and Your Covered Dependents Eligible for Benefits? 
 

► The twenty-four (24) month eligibility period for you and your covered dependents 
age fourteen (14) and over will remain. 

► The twelve (12) month eligibility period for your covered dependents under fourteen 
(14) years of age will remain. 

 
What Are Your Improved Vision Benefits? 

► Effective September 1, 2022, the allowable vision reimbursement will be increasing 
from $300 to $450 during each eligibility period, as described above.  Each eligible 
member and eligible dependent will be entitled to receive a total reimbursement of up to 
$450 towards any combination of lenses, frames, and/or contact lenses. 

All other vision policies will remain in place. Note that your next eligibility period will be 
measured from your last date of service.  Please call the Fund Office at 617-354-1110 or email at 
info@cdvfund.org, for any concerns or questions.  Additional information, provided at the Fund’s 
website www.cdvfund.org. 

The trustees encourage you and your family to use your improved vision benefit.  We hope that the 
increased reimbursement allowance of up to $450 will be even more valuable to you. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Board of Trustees 
 
 
 

Employer Trustees 
Jill Herold, Treasurer 

Ray Clark 
Christina Giacobbe 

Sheila Keady-Rawson 
Michele Kincaid 

 
 

 

Employee Trustees  
Peter Mili, Chair 
Mary Ellen Campbell 
Dennis O’Connor 
Leonard Silva 
Robert Travers Jr. 
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